St Catherine of Siena Lenten Mercy Project Week 2: February 24/25 "Give Drink to the Thirsty"

Donations are being made to Little Sisters of the Poor St. Joseph's Residence - Enfield, CT.

This organization welcomes needy elderly into a home-like atmosphere, providing a continuum of care from residential care through skilled nursing.

Financial contributions may be made through Faith Direct by selecting Little Sisters of the Poor. Contributions of cash or gift cards from grocery stores can also be dropped off in the collection boxes located in the church atrium and vestibule, where envelopes are available. You may also use your own envelope and label it Little Sisters of the Poor. Checks should be made payable to St Catherine of Siena (please specify the organization in the memo section).